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Dear research director,

I am writing to inform you that I do not support land clearing. I do how ever support the bill that protects the
 land from mass clearing. The land needs to be protected for future generations, there is so much wildlife that
 live in those ecosystems that help sustain the earth and the air we breath. The koalas are already at a large
 threat because of this and so are many others. We need these trees to breath. We only have one planet. Let's
 take care of it. 

Yours sincerely,
Keirin Shaw

 sunrise beach QLD 4567
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